Guadalupe County 4-H Exchange 
Guidelines & Requirements

The 4-H Interstate Exchange program is a 2 year commitment.  Exchange offers you the opportunity to host a 4-Her from another state in your home for approximately one week during the summer of 2018, and then travel to the other state and be hosted by that 
4-Her during the summer of 2019.  Most travel and hosting activities are done as a group.  

1.  4-Her must host before traveling.
2. May host the summer after your 7th-11th grade years.
3. May travel the summer after your 8th-12th grade years.
4. Priority will be given to 4-Hers finishing 9-11th grades.
5. Student must have been in Guadalupe County 4-H for two years and currently enrolled in third consecutive year.
6. Student must have completed at least two projects during each of the last 2 years.
7. Must make a deposit (minimum of $100) and actively participate in fund-raising projects.
8. Must complete and submit the attached Guadalupe County 
4-H Exchange Application, due back to Extension office by August 1, 2017. (Form should be completed by STUDENT, not parent)
9. Each 4-Her and his/her family must be able to accommodate hosting 
4-Her from opposite state in their home.

Individuals will be responsible for any expenses not raised 
via group fund-raisers.

The number of applicants selected will be determined based on the group we exchange with in order to match our groups as closely as possible.  Based on this matching, applicants may be interviewed as part of the selection process.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Questions?  Please contact Guadalupe County 4-H Exchange Leaders
Tammy Bargfrede @ 830-560-0032
                   or Mary Rohde @ 210-385-4062
